
 
  

 COUNCIL, 24 JANUARY 2018 
 

REPORT OF CABINET 
 
 
THE COUNCIL’S FINANCIAL STRATEGY (COUNCIL TAX SUPPORT SCHEME) 
 
 
The attached report was subject to approval by Cabinet at its meeting of 17 
January and gave details, within the report and in appendices A and B (also 
attached) of the proposed Council Tax Support Scheme 2018. It is proposed to 
maintain the current Council Tax Support Scheme in 2017 for 2018 and make no 
amendment to the current local scheme. 
 
Subject to approval by Cabinet, Council is recommended to: 
 
Approve the Council Tax Support Scheme 2018 (Appendices A and B 
attached).  
 


